
 

 

Monday 4th October 2010 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Rainbow will celebrate Harvest Festival the last week of this half 
term, from Monday 18th October – Friday 22nd October.  

Therefore we would be grateful if you could make donations of tinned 
or dried food (last date for donations is Thursday 21st October ), so 
that we can make up food boxes for the over 60’s club that share the 
community centre with us.  

This is a good way of showing the children how they can help in their 
community.  

 

Thank you 

Rainbow Staff. 

 


